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Empire Hydrogen Registered with the U.S. EPA

June 23, 2020: Sidney BC: We are very excited to

report that after an extensive review, the Empire
Hydrogen Fuel Enhancement System is now registered
with the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency as a Fuel
Additive. Our registration is number:

292520001 H2,02 Accelerant Gas.

To achieve this registration, we underwent a lengthy
process to prove that our system improves emissions as

we have long described, but also does not have any

harmful environmental side effects.

In particular, we had to provide very significant detail in answer to this question:

Do you have any information developed by or for you concerning the mechanisms of action of

this fuel additive, reactions between this fuel additive and gasoline and/or diesel fuel; the
identification and measurement of the emission products of this fuel additive when used in
gasoline and/or diesel fuel; the effects of this fuel additive on all emissions; the toxicity and
any other public health or welfare effects of the emission products of this fuel additive; and/or

the effects of the emission on the performance of emission control devices or systems?

Photo of testing at BCIT, courtesy of BC Ferries

The extremely positive results from
testing at the BCIT School of
Transportation played a vital role
in achieving this EPA recognition.
We believe that, in combination
with our membership in the
SmartWay Transport Partnership,
the EPA registration will be very
highly regarded by any trucking
fleet working in the U.S.

Please contact Sven Tjelta or
Andrew Evans directly for more
information:
Admin@EmpireHydrogen.com
778-426-0911



